
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Seminole County is going online with their Foreclosure Sales. 
Register for a Free Bidder Training Class Today 

 
 

  
The Seminole County Clerk of Court will conduct its first Online Foreclosure Sale on 

Tuesday, October 18, 2022 at 11:00am EST, hosted by Realauction.com. 

 

The sale website will be open for registration on October 1, 2022 at the following link: 

https://www.seminole.realforeclose.com/. To prepare our bidding customers for this 

transition, Realauction.com will conduct a free bidder training class via webinar for all 

interested bidders.  

 

The dedicated Seminole County Bidder Training Webinar Classes will be held on 

Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 10:00 AM EST and on Wednesday, October 5, 

2022 at 2:00 PM EST. Attendance is by registration only! Please contact 

Realauction.com by calling 1-877-361-7325 or emailing them at 

customerservice@realauction.com to register today. 

 

 

Please Note – Training attendance is by registration only. 

Please call (877) 361-7325 or email customerservice@realauction.com 

in advance to register!  
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